
 
 

  

Important Notice: This document is an informative translation of an officially released Spanish-

language document and is provided for information purposes only. In the event of any 

discrepancy between this translation and the text of the original Spanish-language document, 

the text of the original Spanish-language document shall prevail. 

To the Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores 

In accordance with Article 227 of Law 6/2023, of 17 March, on the Securities Markets and 

Investment Services (Ley 6/2023, de 17 de marzo, de los Mercados de Valores y de los Servicios 

de Inversión), Applus Services, S.A. (the “Company”) announces the following 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

Subject: IDIADA 

With reference to the Other Relevant Information (ORI) made on March 18th, 2024, with 

registration number 27518, it was notified of the publication in the official Gazette (Diario Oficial 

de la Generalitat de Cataluña) of the tender for the sale of 80% of the share capital of IDIADA 

Automotive Technology, SA, currently owned by Applus+ (“the Tender”). 

During a public session held yesterday for the opening of the envelopes B (Technical Offer), and 

as later published on the public contracting platform of the Generalitat de Cataluña, the 

Company became aware, that, while according to the Tender terms and conditions two bidders 

had requested to participate in the tender, finally, only Applus+ submitted an offer.  

On July 3rd, 2024, it is expected that during a public session, envelope C (Economic Offer) will 

be opened and that, upon the opening of the two envelopes, the scoring obtained by the bidders 

will be made public.  

After July 3rd, 2024, the Tender Contracting Board will analyse the offers and nominate the best 

offer following which it will be addressed by the contracting authority. The contracting authority 

will subsequently award the contract by means of a reasoned decision in favour of the bidder 

who has submitted the best offer and require the proposed bidder to file certain documentation 

to formally conclude the award.  

The foregoing is notified as other relevant information for all appropriate purposes, in Madrid, 

on 26 June 2024. 

Applus Services, S.A. 


